
 
 

George Piccioni Promoted to Vice President of Business Development 

ACBL is pleased to announce the promotion of George Piccioni to Vice President of Business 
Development.  
 

George has been pivotal to ACBL's growth and plays a crucial role in maximizing the value of the 
company's land holdings and assets, including leading the $1 billion Jeffboat transformation project. 
His creativity and extensive experience in evaluating new business and investment opportunities, 
leading project development, and managing strategic relationships with diverse stakeholders have 
been instrumental to his and the company’s success.  
 

In his new role, George will continue these vital functions while also assuming an expanded 
leadership position, with Michael Shea, market analyst, reporting to him. Together, they will provide 
ACBL with strategic insights into economic trends, industry and market dynamics, and policy 
changes that impact operations.  
 

“I have been extremely fortunate to have the opportunity to work with so many talented and 
dedicated ACBL Team Members on numerous exciting and challenging projects," said George 
Piccioni. "I am very grateful for the opportunity to continue to build on our past accomplishments 
and to produce meaningful results as we move forward together.”  
 

"George’s value to ACBL has been immeasurable, and we look forward to the continued growth and 
development he will foster within our Commercial Team," said Ricky Stover, ACBL Chief 
Commercial Officer. "We are confident that he will continue his outstanding leadership, empowering 
others to achieve success and driving our company forward.”  
 

ACBL congratulates George Piccioni on this well-deserved promotion. 
 


